
SO-PV REPORT FOR DIVISION MEETING 11JUNE2016 

 

1) As of 31May2016, the Flotilla’s of 054 have made 1,008 Partner Visits 

The breakdown is as follows: 

10-01 – 522 

10-05 – 276 

10-06 – 204 

10-07 – 0 

10-08 – 6 

 

2) FSO-PV’s of all five flotillas were requested to check all Partner locations prior to safe 

boating week and insure that all display boxes were in good condition and fully stocked 

 

3) 10-01, 10-05 and 10-06 were very active prior to and during NSBW.  10-05 worked hand-

in-hand with the FSO-VE during NSBW (See Report from FSO, SO-PV David Tester) 

 

4) There have been five new PV’s added in this quarter with another in training. 

 

5) There have been three new reported Partners added in this quarter with a reported six 

more in the pipeline to be added. 

 

Respectively submitted 6JUN2016 

Henry L. Garvin 
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